
 

 

 

June 6, 2023 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING  

19TH AVENUE AND DUNKIRK LANE POND IMPROVEMENT 
  CITY PROJECT NO. WR190001 
   
  
Dear Property Owner, 
 
The City of Plymouth is proposing to implement a drainage improvement project within your 
neighborhood, as shown in the enclosed map. This pond located at the 19th Avenue North and 
Dunkirk Lane intersection has been identified as needing maintenance to remove accumulated 
sediment and repair stormwater structures. This project is being designed to protect water 
quality and improve the drainage system.  
 
You are invited to participate in a Neighborhood Open House, on Wednesday June 21st at 5:00 
p.m. in the Plymouth City Hall Council Chambers, 3400 Plymouth Blvd. 
 
City staff will give a short presentation about the project and brief walkthrough of the 60% 
project plans. Residents and members of the public are encouraged to ask questions and 
provide feedback. 
 
Project information can also be found on the city website at: 
www.plymouthmn.gov/departments/public-works/project-spotlight/water-resources-projects. 
The page will be updated as the project progresses. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this project, please contact me at 763-509-5531 or 
ariegel@plymouthmn.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Amy Riegel 
Senior Engineering Technician  
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